
Negotiations	Update	
December	5,	2017	
	
	
ETA	and	the	District	negotiating	teams	met	today.	
	
The	District	continues	to	assert	the	need	to	realize	savings	with	negotiable	items.	
Their	suggested	options	include:	reduction	or	elimination	of	prep,	increases	in	class	
size,	reduction	or	elimination	of	TK/K	aides,	and	changes	to	benefits	and	Trust	
funding.	
	
The	Evergreen	Teachers	Association,	in	good	conscience,	will	not	consider	cuts	that	
would	adversely	affect	students	and	teachers	if	the	District	has	not	first	exhausted	
all	other	available	options.		
		
Teams	will	meet	again	on	Tuesday,	January	23rd.		
	


